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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School (old) 
<SC88624902a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 11 June 2024 17:39
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: RSE - Year 4

Dear Year 4 Parents and Guardians 
  
Starting tomorrow, we will be carrying out a sequence of lessons on the topic of Relationship and Sex 
Education. These are taken from our PSHE scheme called Coram Scarf Life Education. The objectives we 
will be covering include: the correct scientific terms for body parts; that a person's genitals help them to 
make babies when they are grown up; the concepts of privacy and personal space; recognising that babies 
are made with the joining of a sperm and an egg; understanding that for girls, periods are a normal part of 
puberty; and understanding how the onset of puberty can have emotional as well as physical impact. 
  
If you have any questions about these lessons or would like to have a look at the worksheets we will be 
using, I will be in the classroom for a brief chat after school next Monday. 
  
Mr A Milne 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
Bishops Down Primary School 
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School Office 
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School 
Rydal Drive 
Tunbridge Wells 
Kent TN4 9SU 
Tel: 01892 520114 
www.bishopsdownprimary.org 

  


